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Dear Dr. Widjajaseputra, 
 
Manuscript FR-2019-209 entitled " Mung bean as appropriate food for breastfeeding women with 
diabetes mellitus in Indonesia: Carbohydrate profiles at different soaking times" which you 
submitted to Food Research, has been reviewed.  The comments of the reviewer(s) are included in 
the attached file. 
 
The reviewer(s) have recommended publication, but also suggest some revisions to your 
manuscript.  Therefore, I invite you to respond to the reviewer(s)' comments and revise your 
manuscript. Once the revised manuscript is prepared, please send it back to me for further 
processing. 
 
Because we are trying to facilitate timely publication of manuscripts submitted to Food 
Research, your revised manuscript should be submitted by 30th July 2019.  If it is not possible for 
you to submit your revision by this date, please let us know. 
 
Once again, thank you for submitting your manuscript to Food Research and I look forward to 
receiving your revised manuscript. 
 
Sincerely, 
Professor Dr. Son Radu 
foodresearch.my@outlook.com 
Editor-in-Chief, Food Research  
 
 
FR-2019-209.doc 
120.5kB 

Evaluation Form FR-2019-209.doc 

106kB 

ingani widjajaseputra <ingani9456@yahoo.com> 
To:Food Research 
Wed, Jun 19, 2019 at 6:44 PM 

Dear Prof.Dr. Son Radu, 

Thank you very much for the opportunity. I have received our manuscript's file included 
the reviewers comments. We will revise it as soon as possible. 
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Sincerely, 

A. I. Widjajaseputra 
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On Wed, 6/19/19, Food Research <foodresearch.my@outlook.com> wrote: 

 

Subject: FR-2019-209 

To: "Yahoo" <ingani9456@yahoo.com> 

Date: Wednesday, June 19, 2019, 2:52 PM 

Dear Dr. Widjajaseputra, 

Manuscript FR-2019-209 entitled " Mung bean as appropriate food for breastfeeding 
women with diabetes mellitus in Indonesia: Carbohydrate profiles at different soaking 
times" which you submitted to Food Research, has been   reviewed.  The comments of 
the reviewer(s) are included in the attached file. 

The reviewer(s) have recommended publication, but also suggest some revisions to your 
manuscript. Therefore, I invite you to respond to the reviewer(s)' comments and revise 
your manuscript. Once the revised manuscript is prepared, please send it back to me   for 
further processing. Because we are trying to facilitate timely publication of manuscripts 
submitted to Food Research, your revised manuscript should be submitted by 30th July 
2019.  If it is not possible for you to submit your revision by this date, please   let us 
know.Once again, thank you for submitting your manuscript to Food Research and I look 
forward to receiving your revised manuscript. 

Sincerely, 

Professor Dr. Son Radu 

foodresearch.my@outlook.com 

Editor-in-Chief, Food Research 
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